Board Report 6/14/21

We have some projects planned for this summer.

Redo the floors in the old wing of the elementary.

Redo the floors in the elementary kitchen.

Redo the floors in the high school kitchen.

New rain gutters at the middle school.

Reseal and paint the parking lot by the elementary kitchen and the front, at the parent drop off.
The high school main gym and the middle school gym are scheduled to be refinished the first
week of August.
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When school starts back up Idaho power is going to put a meter on the high school to record peak amps
we use. This will help determine a route we could go to add HVAC systems to the classrooms.

The janitors are gearing up for their summer cleaning and polishing, all supplies have been ordered.
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